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EXTRA

This is just a short note to announce & PARTY for the Classes of 1965,
1966, and 1967, following the Dartmouth-Columbia game in New York, on November

11, 1967.

The PARTY i3 sponsored by the newly rearganized Dartmouth Club of Cotumbia,
headed by '66 Class Chairman ROG KLINE. It will be held in the 'Crown Room" in
the hasement of John Jay Halt, Columbia's graduate dormitory, located between
Broadway and Amsterdam Avenues on the north side of 114th Street. The festiv-
ities, including live band, set-ups, pretzels and chips, waiters, etc., are
scheduled to heqin at 8:30 p.m., Saturday, Movember 11, following the Big Green's
victory over the Columbia Baby Blues.

There will be an admission charge of $3.00 per couple, $2.00 stag, to de-
fray the cost of the band and other goodies. Beer will be provided at nominal
cost. Alumni, especially members of the Class of '66, undergraduates, and
their dates and/or wives are welcome. Non-Dartmouth friends are welcome if

accompanied by a Big Greener.

1f you don't have a car, the best means of getting to Columbia is the West
$ide IRT Subway (a local train) to 116th Street and Broadway. If you have
further questions, contact Rog Kline at 195 Claremont Ave., New York City
{phone: 212 - 86L-5169).

This is an excellent opportunity for 166ers who plan to be in the New York
area over the weekend to get together, and the Class Executive Committee hopes
many of you will attend -- to celebrate another Big Green Ivy title.

mem=5,1.8.

P.S. Due to the need to get this off in time to reach you before November 11,
I am deferring the usual Newsletter news; but a new issue will be in
your mailboxes shortly. Thanks for all the cards and letters (and com-
ments on the co-education fund comcept). If you haven't sent in your
card, 1 hope to hear from you soon.



